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Duke Energy should not be allowed to hike rates to residential users. 

Duke ignored warnings about their careless disposal of coal ash so they could give more
money to investors. Now it’s time to pay the piper- Duke must pay, their investors must pay -
to clean up their own mess, not slough it off on residential customers. 
Also Duke must turn toward renewable sources of energy and quit investing in dirty, carbon-
dioxide-creating coal. Our emissions will not be decreasing until solar, wind and water are
nationally supported energy sources. It matters to me. 

Duke should not increase residential rates.  

Robin Stiles
Chevy Bolt Electric Vehicle  owner
Rooftop solar panels owner

mailto:robincstiles@gmail.com
mailto:statements@ncuc.net

